

September 7, 2011

SGA Minutes

September 7, 2011

Committee Reports

- Student Services
 - Meeting: 8pm on Wednesdays in Lowry 119
- Public Relations
 - Motion to appoint Loni chair of the committee. Second by Andrea. Approved by voice vote.
 - Molly, Steven, and Aaron will be joining the committee.
 - It will be Loni's responsibility to find a meeting time this week.
 - PR to be in charge of SWAG Committee.
- Academic Affairs
 - Meeting: Monday or Tuesday
 - Molly needs more members to join. If you are interested, contact her.
 - Committee will collect student input and report it back to EPC. Members of the EPC may be coming to SGA's Fireside Chats.
- Student Advocacy
 - Meeting time TBD by Josh.
 - This committee will be dealing with the parking.
- Outreach and Diversity
 - Meeting: Thursdays at 7pm
 - The Daily Record wrote an article about our Art Wall!
- Water Bottle Committee
 - Kevin motioned to make Andrea the chair of the WBC. Second by Loni. Approved by voice vote.
 - Looking into making the week the bookstore puts water bottles on-sale the same week WBC has the Art Wall.
 - Looking to add another water bottle refill station on campus and look into those that are not functioning properly.

New Business

- Staff Committee
 - Loni motioned to place the Staff Committee under the responsibility of the Student Services Committee. Josh amends the motion so that Student Service will take over the responsibilities of the ad-hoc. Second by Molly. Approved by voice vote.
- Cultural Events Committee
 - Based out of Babcock and the CDGE.
 - Meeting at 9am tomorrow.
 - Loni and KC will go tomorrow for the first half-hour since they have a 9:30am class.

New Members

- SGA SWAG Committee
 - Ideas: water bottle, tie, stickers, t-shirt with embroidered pocket, iron-on designs, class shirts, socks, keychain/lanyard, scarves, belts
 - Branding our name will be important this year.
 - Logo to be discussed further next week. Idea was thrown around about possibly hosting a competition for the best design.
- President Cornwell is coming October 5, but there is a scheduling conflict. Hannah will keep us up to date on any location changes.
- We will be taking posters from the Art wall down and adding student's ideas to various committees' agendas.
- Parking
 - Student complaints about the cost and accessibility of parking.
 - Spot privileges could be given by seniority or lottery.
 - Assigning parking spots would be difficult at first, but may be another solution.
- Check out our new website!

Adjournment

- Motion to adjourn by Babar.
- Second by Kevin.
- Approved by voice vote.